From: Lynda Janos

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Hog Farms #52644-W
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 10:04:54 PM

As a tax paying citizen of this state, | demand that you deny the permit for C&H Hog Farms. It is not

really a farm, it is a factory.
This is a national river and a state and national treasure!!

Lynda Janos
Little Rock AR
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